

## Franklin Township School

226 Quakertown Rd, P.O. Box 368, Quakertown, NJ 08868 (908) 735-7929 Fax (908) 735-0368

Broadus W. Davis, Ed.D Acting Superintendent Sophia Van Ess Vice Principal/S.E. Supervisor Patricia Martucci Business Administrator

October 22, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are pleased to announce the following presentation being held at Franklin Township School:

Topic:

Anxiety in our Kids and What We Can Do About It

Presenter:

Lynne Gonski, School-Based Therapist

Hunterdon Behavioral Health

Date:

Wednesday, October 24, 2018

Time:

6:30 p.m.

Location:

FTS Cafeteria

Ms. Gonski will address anxiety in our children with practical advice and strategies for all families. Ms. Gonski has served as an Adjunct Associate Psychology faculty member at Raritan Valley Community College. Ms. Gonski is a certified Disaster and Crisis Response Counselor and was the previous author of The Hunterdon Democrat parenting column, "The Parent's Manual."

The district highly encourages each parent to attend this presentation. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the School Counselor, Ms. Karin Stumpf, at 908-735-7929 ext. 316 or <a href="mailto:kstumpf@ftschool.org">kstumpf@ftschool.org</a>.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you there!

Best regards,

Ms. Karin Stumpf School Counselor